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Childrey & Sparsholt 

Newsletter  
www.sparsholtandwestcot.org 

www.childrey.org.uk 

Contact for newsletter articles: Claire Turner 751275 

childreyandsparsholtnewsletter@yahoo.co.uk 

Please submit articles by the 18th of the month 

DECEMBER 2016 

THE BARN, EASTMANTON HOUSE, SPARSHOLT, OX12 9PJ 
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The Mummers return to 

Childrey on Boxing Day at 1200 noon 

until 5.00pm in and around the village 

hall. Mummers performance at 

1.00pm followed by singing in the hall 

- all the favourites - for the rest of the 
afternoon. Several real ales on tap, 

also mulled wine, cider, lager, wine and 

a limited range of spirits. Volunteers 

to help with the bar welcome - please 

contact Julian on 751563. 

...... 

CHRISTMAS IS COMING.... We are 

looking forward to welcoming you all to 

celebrate the festive season at St Mary’s. 

Here is a reminder of the services and 

events on offer in the village over 

Christmas: 

     Christingle  at St Mary’s on Sunday 4th 

December at 4.00 pm – come and enjoy 

the festive candlelight and help us raise 

funds for The Children’s Society. 

     Don't forget the Christmas Tree 

Festival  at St Mary’s on 10th Dec 3-6pm. 

     Shared Carol Service  at the Methodist 

Hall Childrey on Sunday 18th December 

at 3pm.………………………………………………….. 

     Midnight Communion  at St Mary’s 

on Christmas Eve starting at 11.30 pm. 

     Crib Service at St Mary’s on Christmas 

Day at 10.00 am with the traditional 

performance by the Village Choir.  

     And to prepare for all these 

celebrations we invite you to grab a 

duster/ mop and come along to St Mary’s 

on Saturday 26th November 10am - 12 

noon, to help us clean the church ready to 

welcome the whole community over the 

festive season - hot drinks and mince pies 

will be served too! We look forward to 

seeing you there. 

For further information contact 

Linda or John at………………………. 

lindasoames@home.3b.co.uk 

johnmartin72a@gmail.com 

 

 Event / Venue Notes Contact 

1st December 

7:30pm 

 

White Horse 

Gardening Club  

Thomas Hughes 

Hall, Uffington 

AGM /Christmas Meeting ‘The art of craft 

cider’ Talk by Roy Bailey, proprietor of The 

Lambourn Valley Cider Company. Tasting and 

goods for sale. Seasonal Refreshments. 

Visitors £2.50. 

2nd December 

6 – 9 pm 

Wantage 

Dickensian 

Evening   

An evening of various activities which has a 

nice Christmas feel with seasonal music and 

light.  

10th December 

3 – 6pm 

Christmas Tree 

Festival  

St. Mary’s Church 

Come and see the many beautifully 

decorated trees by local schools, clubs & 

societies. 

10th December 

6 - 8pm 

Sparsholt & 

Westcot 

Christmas 

Gathering    

Griffin Hall 

Enjoy a complementary 

glass of mulled wine and 

chat to friends and 

neighbours. All residents 

welcome 

Angie Brown 

751210 

13th December 

12:30pm 
Tuesday Club  

Christmas lunch The Bear Hotel, Wantage, 

12.30 for 1 pm, members only.   

13th December 

8:00pm 

Sparsholt Parish 

Council Meeting  

Griffin Hall 

All Welcome 
clerk.sparsholtpc

@aol.co.uk 

18th December 

3:00pm 
Shared Carol Service Methodist Hall Childrey. Everyone Welcome. 

20th December  
Childrey & 

Sparsholt WI  

Members Christmas 

Dinner at The Star, 

Sparsholt. 

Pauline Higgs 

751 544 

23rd December 

7:30 pm 

Disco & Bar  

Childrey village 

Hall 

In aid of the Community 

First Responders. All 

Welcome. 

Debbie Lewis-

Pryde 751923 

26th December 

12 – 5pm 

Mummers  

Childrey Village Hall 
Bar available. Julian 751563 

23rd Jan. 2017 

7:30pm 

Childrey Parish 

Council Meeting  
All Welcome 

clerk.childreypc

@aol.co.uk 

mailto:lindasoames@home.3b.co.uk%20johnmartin72a@gmail.com
mailto:lindasoames@home.3b.co.uk%20johnmartin72a@gmail.com
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The Parish Councils      
Wishing you all a Merry Christmas 

Next Meeting Dates: 

Childrey  Parish Council meeting 

Monday 23rd January 2017 starting 

at 7.30pm in Childrey Village Hall.  
Please check the website and notice 

board as there may be a planning 

meeting in December if required.  

clerk.childreypc@aol.co.uk 

Sparsholt  Parish Council meeting 

Tuesday 13th December 2016 

starting at 8:00pm in Griffin 

Memorial Hall, Sparsholt.  

clerk.sparsholtpc@aol.co.uk 

Clerk to both parishes:  Debbie 

Lewis-Pryde 01235 751923. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Griffin Hall òBuy a Tileó 
Thank you to residents of 

Sparsholt and Westcot who have 

completed and returned òBuy a 

Tileó forms. If you want to make a 

donation as part of the òBuy a Tileó 

scheme, itõs not too late.  
If you have misplaced your form, 

you can download a form from 

www.sparsholtandwestcot.org  by 

going to the Griffin Hall page 

which can be found under the 

Amenities Tab. Fund raising for the 

new roof continues. To see how much 

has been raised so far you can look at 

our òsave the roofó ladder on the Hall 

door or go to the Griffin Hall website 

page.                    Angie Brown. 

SSE Priority Services Register 
If you donõt need the SSE leaflet 

contained with this monthõs 

newsletter, please pass it on to 

someone who may benefit from 

this excellent service. Due to SSE 

having a shortage of leaflets 

Sparsholt & Westcotõs have been 

delayed but will be delivered as 

soon as they are available. 
www.ssepd.co.uk/PriorityRegistrationForm 
 

Xmas Tree Recycling 
Christmas tree re-cycling in 

Childrey playing field, trees must 

be dropped off in the sectioned 

off area by Monday 9th January! 

 

" 

% 

10% discount for OAPs & ex-service personnel 

BURWELL ELECTRICAL 

www.burwell-electrical.co.uk 

01235 760567 

2 Holborn Hill,  

Wantage OX12 9LU 
Letcombe Bassett, 

07860 590814 

Jim Izzard Electrician 

burwellenquiries@gmail.com 

trotter treeworks 

Ian Trotter - arborist 
NC Arb, ISA Cert Arb 

All aspects of tree 
work for Wantage 

Faringdon & the Vale 
villages 

t: 01265 258575  m: 07771 538575 

www.trottertreeworks.co.uk 

mailto:clerk.childreypc@aol.co.uk
mailto:clerk.sparsholtpc@aol.co.uk
http://www.sparsholtandwestcot.org/


 

FREE ENTRY 

ALL WELCOME 

 
Community Policing  
PCSO Howard Pack C9600 

Thames Valley Police 

MERRY XMAS and HAPPY NEW YEAR in 

advance, to all residents of CHILDREY & 

SPARSHOLT from the WANTAGE 

Neighbourhood Policing Team. 

2017 looks like being a year of 

‘Challenges and Changes’ for everyone, 

so please keep safe and enjoy the Festive 

season. 

Crime prevention  

Five Top Tips on Personal Safety  for A 

Crime-Free Christmas: 

When Christmas shopping, be aware of 

how much you are carrying with you. 

iPods, digital cameras, mobile phones and 

extra cash to buy presents mean you 

could be the ideal target for thieves.  

   When you are out and about at 

Christmas, don’t leave your bag 

unattended. Keep your purse safe in an 

internal pocket, and don’t carry your PIN 

number with you. 

   Don’t leave your drink unattended. It 

takes a matter of seconds for someone to 

tamper with your drink. 

Have you ever considered getting a 

personal safety alarm? Don’t allow threats 

of crime to intimidate you into never 

going anywhere alone. Just be aware of 

what’s going on around you and be 

confident that you can keep safe. 

   Plan your journey home. If you use a 

taxi, ensure it is registered. If you have to 

walk home, try and walk with a friend, 

stick to well-lit and busy streets, and make 

sure someone knows the route you are 

taking. 

Five Top Tips on Home Security  for A 

Crime-Free Christmas: 

Property-mark presents and valuables 

with your postcode, house number or 

name, then register on the Immobilise 

website (www.immobilise.com) Make a 

note of all model numbers and serial 

numbers of all electrical items. 

   Keep presents out of view – placing 

presents in plain view of windows will only 

draw attention to your house and its 

contents. 

   Be cautious when using social media 

such as Facebook – do you really want to 

advertise that your home is empty by 

showing you are somewhere else or 

having a countdown to your holiday? 

   Invest in a timer to open and close your 

curtains or turn on your lights or, better 

yet, ask a family member or neighbour to 

pop in and do it at random times of the 

day so a potential thief does not see an 

exact pattern.  

   Dispose of boxes and rubbish discreetly. 

Leaving boxes outside will give away the 

fact that you have new and valuable items 

in the house.  

Rural Patrol  

There have been several Thefts recently 

from Vehicles at the RIDGEWAY beauty 

spot car parks from CHAIN HILL to 

ASHBURY, several persons have been 

arrested for each offence and enquiries 

are ongoing. 

Vulnerable Residents  

With the advent of colder temperatures 

could I ask the Residents to help me and 

the Neighbourhood Policing team by 

keeping an ‘eye’ on Vulnerable members 

of the Community, especially the elderly, 

and if you have any concerns please let us 

know via 101 o r contact one of our 

Partnership Agencies eg. Local Councils, 

Social Services. Where we are notified of 

a possible vulnerable person we will 

contact them via a visit or telephone call 

and ensure they have the help they 

require. 

If you’d like to receive FREE crime alerts 

and info about where you live by Email, 

Phone or Text then please contact me on 

101 or when you see me on patrol and I 

will be happy to ‘sign you up’ alternatively 

register at www.thamesvalleyalert.co.uk 

and use www.thamesvalley.police.uk to 

visit our Website. The 24-hour non-

emergency number for Thames Valley 

Police is ô101õ or 999 in emergencies . 

Or use email to contact me/Policing team 

WantageandGroveNHPT@thamesvalley.

pnn.police.uk. 

Regards,  Howard. 

http://www.thamesvalleyalert.co.uk/
http://www.thamesvalley.police.uk/
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